1st Cabinet Meeting
July 15, 2023

Report of the Constitution and By-Laws Committee

The Constitution and By-Laws Committee has been tasked with bringing the District Constitution and By-Laws in line with the Lions Clubs International Constitution and By-Laws.

Our task will start with updating the previously submitted revisions.

Our goal is to have a preliminary revised draft ready for the 2nd Cabinet.  This will allow members of the Cabinet to review and comment on the proposed changes.  Then the committee will consider these recommendations.  Our plan is to submit to the 3rd Cabinet meeting our final draft and request that this be placed for vote at the 2024 District Convention to take effect on 7/1/24.

Submitted:

PDG Chuck Martin – Chair
PDG Chris Moorman – Member
